Happy Fetv Dear, Ken'!

FOR Ken Shellito, 1964 ends the way it began
- he's recovering from a knee operation. But he
can look forward to a Happy New Year.

His progress report reads "'fine". Soon he will
be back in light training, and, by February,
building up his match fitness in the Reserves
so that he is available for the final stages of
our Championship effort.

And it's in the brilliant style of this action
picture that we look forward to seeing Ken play
again early in 1965.




